CARLETON COLLEGE

NORTHFIELD, MINNESOTA

INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS
M.J.DIEBOLD, DIRECTOR

March 22, 1938

Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrance, Kansas

Dear Dr, Allen:

Thank you for your letter of March 16 and I know that you will
be interested in learning that the information resulting from the question-
naires is not only enlightening, but I am sure going to be of great interest
to all the coaches and officials in attendance at our meeting in Chicago
early next month.

1 agree whole-heartedly with the thought of your letter , and do
hope that as a result of this meeting where we are giving the officials an
opportunity to speak their language to us that a better understanding of
mutual problems will be enjoyed by all.

The response on the part of the officials has been excellent
and I am sure the information returned will be beneficial. Thank you
for your letter, and we are looking forward with pleasure to seeing you

next month.

Sincerely yours,
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Marshaell J. Diebold
Director of Athletics
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